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Mon 8/31/2020 9:15 AM

To:Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>;

[External Email]

Dear San Jose community, and city gowt,

In this period of Covid-19, we will be going through, in the next few years, and the overall need, for healthier diets, food storage, and food

distribution.

| hope we can consider, the decent questions, of workers rights & human rights, for people in the Ca. Central Valley, and other farming areas.

It seems clear, there can be, an exchange of good ideas, from all sides, at this time.

And that people, from the sf. bay area, and from large & small, metropolitan areas, in return - Can help, share & teach, the good ideas, of
health & safety, to both workers and farm owners, of the Central Valley, and other farming areas.

As workers and farmers, can learn to offer, better quality, nutrtional food, in what can become, a healthier process, for all of us, in this time of

Covid-19.

sincerely,
blair beekman
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